
 
 

 

Rules for the cemetery grounds 
 

• All live plants must be in a pot in an elevated urn stand. The urn stand 
must  be positioned adjacent to the gravestone. 
 

• Fresh cut flowers must be displayed in a  recessed non-glass receptacle 
near the gravestone. 
 

• No shepherd's hooks are permitted. 
 

• Do not leave potted plants sitting on the ground or gravestone. 
 

• All plants and pots must be removed by October 15th for winter storage. 
 

• The cemetery does not generally permit artificial decorations, including 
plastic or silk flowers, styrofoam crosses, balloons, stuffed animals, 
non-US flags, pinwheels, etc.  These types of decorations can only be 
displayed from Mother's Day through the 4th of July. 
 

• All-natural wreaths and greens are allowed from November 15st to 
March 15th,  as the weather permits. 
 

**All flowers and memorabilia deemed unsightly, unsafe or inappropriate may 
be removed at the discretion of the cemetery management. 


